REPUBLICAN PARTY OF FLORIDA

420 E. JEFFERSON STREET TALLAHASSEE, FL 32301

TELEPHONE (850) 222-7920 FACSIMILE (850) 681-0184

GENERAL COUNSEL No

November 7, 2002

PLEASE REPLY TO:

(MIAMI OFFICE)
SUITE 110
9200 SOUTH DADELAND BOULEVARD
MIAMI, FLORIDA 33156
TELEPHONE (305) 670-1998
FACSIMILE (305) 670-8012

Lisa Macci, Esq. Lisa Marie Macci, P.A. 2255 Glades Road Suite 324 Atrium Boca Raton, FL 33431

Dear Ms. Macci:

ERIC BUERMANN

On behalf of Chairman Al Cardenas and the Republican Party of Florida, I would like to extend our deepest appreciation to you for your volunteer service as a member of the Party's 2002 Florida Legal Response Team.

I am certain you are sharing with all of us satisfaction at the tremendous success of our Republican candidates overall in Tuesday's election. Your willingness to serve when called upon made all the difference, and we cannot express enough our thanks to you for all you have done to help. Without a doubt, the mission of the 2002 Florida Legal Response Team was accomplished for all Floridians; to let every vote, under law, count.

As we look forward to future election cycles, we would like to keep the team together and involved. We have started a Florida chapter of the Republican National Lawyers Association, an affiliate of the Republican National Committee General Counsel's office. Our chapter is the newest, yet largest, RNLA chapter nationwide. The purpose of the RNLA is to foster and promote election day programs for Republican lawyers, such as the legal response team. I have enclosed information about joining, and if you have not already become a member of the RNLA, I hope you will do so now.

Again, many thanks for all of your kind and generous time and dedication.

With kindest regards, I remain,

Very truly yours,

Eric Buermann General Counsel

EB:hm Encl.